caEHR status meeting minutes





August 14, 2009
Attendees: Christine, Dwayne, Kevin, Brenda, Walter K, Nina, Charlie, Michael, Anand, John S, Sichen, Braulio, Dianne, George K.

Item #1: Review of Action Items (see below)
	New Actions

	Brenda
	Send John S and George K Public Comment and Vendor Invite information
	In Progress

	Sichen
	Send HL7 Interoperability specifications to Charlie M.  
	Complete

	Charlie
	Review HL7 Interoperability specifications 
	In Progress

	Kevin\John
	Follow-up with George on EA licenses – Aug 20th our trial licenses expire
	In Progress

	Brenda\Kevin
	Brenda to provide Kevin wording changes for Wiki Name.
	In Progress

	Brenda
	Brenda to send Sept 9. Date to ASCO as proposed date for Vendor Meeting
	In Progress

	Brenda
	To ask ASCO to keep the public comment open beyond Sept 15 and review preliminary comments at the ASCO meeting in October.
	In Progress

	Kevin
	Send note to Tolven informing that we have not decided on a final date for the demonstration at this point.
	Complete

	Kevin
	Send a note to Sorena Nadaf to postpone our discussion on Tolven until a later date
	Complete

	Old Actions

	Brenda
	Determine draft agenda for October ASCO meeting Vendor session (Oct 7 1pm – 3pm).  Need to present at Wed Aug 12 ASCO meeting
	Complete – ASCO agreed to 1 – 4pm Vendor Symposium October 7

	Brenda
	Provide final vendor meeting invite letter for review at Wed Aug 12 ASCO meeting
	Complete

	Kevin
	Send out Doodle poll with Tolven Demonstration timing options
	Complete

	Kevin
	When ready post Wiki Community Comment link on caBIG website – Kevin to get contact information from John Speakman
	In Progress

	Sichen
	Provide interoperability spreadsheet to Kevin
	Complete

	Brenda
	Socialize information at ASCO meeting about the Vendor meeting
	Complete

	John S
	Provide George number estimate for Analyst resource for project
	Complete

	John S\George K
	EA licenses – Currently have a 30 day license for use with the analysts’ team.  Need to have the new license in place prior to August 20.
	In Progress

	Christine B/Helen S
	Review the level of details our security/privacy requirements within our ASCO; St. Josephs documentation
	Complete

	Anand
	Determine if any of the selected 3 Open Source products are CCHIT certified or in the process
	In Progress


Item #2: Agenda Items:
1. Analysts and Architects

· Analysts – Latest updated document below

· Includes GAP analysis through 39 sections within the St. Joe’s Requirements document 
· BRIDG gap analysis is behind this week, but should progress back on track next week.

i. https://gforge.nci.nih.gov/plugins/scmsvn/viewcvs.php/*checkout*/trunk/documents/caEHR/analysis/caEHR%20Functional%20Profile%20Gap%20Analysis%20Mapping%20Worksheet%2020090812.xlsx?root=ent-services&rev=147
· Charlie has contacted Don Mun to get more information regarding the variations of EHR documentation between CCHIT and HL7
· Architects – Latest updates
1. Architects will deliver their first draft of specifications by Monday.
2. Main GAP being worked on are surrounding imaging services to support an oncology EHR.  Imaging experts have been lined up to discuss use cases with architects so work is progressing.
2. Project Team/Domain Experts – Dianne/Analysts
· Domain Analysis met this Wednesday.  
i. Dr. Lord has already supplied some comments back on the ASCO requirements which were helpful
ii. Christine B went over the work we are asking them to complete over the next week, mostly surrounding the vetting of the oncology specific information we have within the ASCO documents and the St. Joe requirements documents
iii. Next meeting they will provide comments on progress to date which will be incorporated back into the GAP analysis functions.
iv. Determining a F2F meeting with the domain experts for a full day session (late August)
3. Vendor Meeting (Scheduled – September 2) – Brenda/Kevin
· Vendor meeting schedule may move to later in September.
· Vendor meeting is being proposed for September 9, 2009.  
· Meeting being moved to 12pm to cover west coast vendors.
· John S and George K will be hosting the vendor meeting on the 9th.
· Meeting topics should talk about our specifications work and what we have done with our specifications.
4. Tolven Demonstation: Action from previous meeting

· Kevin provided doodle poll to team to determine when appropriate time for demonstration – Current highest responses (Aug 20, Aug 28, Sep 4)
· On Hold until further notice
· Contacted Sorena Nadaf and he indicated that he will come talk to us about his experiences with Tolven. 
i. Will schedule time with Sorena once we determine date for demonstration.
ii. On hold at present – Kevin contacted Dr. Nadaf informing of our decision to hold for now.
5. ASCO Meeting Oct 7th  (symposium meeting with Vendors)  1 – 3PT

· 1.0 specifications due to ASCO September 30 to review.
6. Requirements Working Group/Functional Spec – Brenda
· Waiting for output from the Analysts in order to reconvene this working group for further discussions.
7. Interoperability Spec – George
· Interoperability group is making progress.  
· Last meeting came away recognizing that there was a lack of security requirements.  –
i. Braulio Cabral has provided a draft set of security requirements since this meeting.
· Agreements from ASCO that the BRIDG model may have risks, but is the most viable model available to date.
· Interoperability group will continue revisiting as architects define set of services.
8. Briefing on Open Source Licenses – Wendy/Nina/Marsha

· Licensing GPL cannot be completed until we determine how we will interact with the Open Source code.

Item #3: New/Non Agenda Items and Issues:

